
   

   

P.O. Box 1461, Poulsbo, WA  98370                             houseofhopecc@gmail.com                                  Phone: 360-779-7722 

 
Enclosed is my gift of $_________ for the child I sponsor for the month of   [   ]  April   [   ]  May    [   ]  3 months 

Child’s Name: ___________________________________   Reference Number: _______________________________  

Sponsor’s Name: ____________________________________________Phone _______________________________ 

 

Enclosed is my gift of $_________ for the following use:  [   ]  Towel Drive    [   ] In-House Skill Centers  

Additional Comments: _____________________________________________________________________________ 

House of Hope Community Centers is a 501(c)(3) charitable organization headquartered in Poulsbo, WA  

Remove this portion and mail with your next monthly contribution. 

 

Awakening  

Orphanage                                 

April 2013 

House of Hope 
Community Centers 

 

  Making a difference in a child’s life . . .  

Krasnoarmiys’k,  

Ukraine                                   

 

Fundraiser - Successful 

 Summer Project - Towel Drive 

We are so grateful for your donation and 

for the full price sale of the  

greenhouse to raise funds for the children! 

Greenhouses  

by Chad 

Soaring High with  
Birthday Wishes For: 

Marina Modenko   Apr 10th     17 yrs. 

Nikolai Antonenko       May 9th 18 yrs. 

Roman Kostuchenko   May 15th    17 yrs. 

Nikolai Krivoruchko   May 28th    16 yrs. 

 

 

One of the many things that our President, Richard, observed 

on his visits to the Orphanage was the condition of their towels.  

The few they had were threadbare and a little larger than hand 

size.  He also noticed the cracked feet of the children.  During 

the summer months, many go without shoes due to limited 

funds.  So, with your help, we would like to collect towels; 

face, hand, and bath size, as well as some beach towels for  

when they go to the reservoir (mud hole as they refer to it) on 
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those extremely hot humid days for relief from the 

intense heat.   We would also like to provide them 

with flip-flops for their feet.  As most of the children 

are pre-teen to teen sizes, we will focus on Women’s 

sizes, S, M, L and Men’s Sizes, M, L, & XL and for 

the few younger ones, children sizes M & L.   

All items must be new!  Please bring any donations to 

the Poulsbo Community Church Office at 751 NW 

Finn Hill Road in Poulsbo or call us at 360-621-1709 

or 360-509-7849 and we can pick them up from you!   

For those who are out of 

the area and would like to 

make a donation, we will 

purchase the items for you.   

Mark the box in the tear-

off portion below with the 

amount for the towel drive.  


